
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Thursday, April 4, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 

Golder Ranch Fire District 

Annual Employee Recognition Ceremony 

3845 E. Golder Ranch Drive 

Tucson, Arizona 85739 

 

 

Members of the Golder Ranch Fire District Governing Board may be attending the Annual Employee 

Recognition Ceremony at the above location and time.  A majority of the Board may be in attendance at 

the ceremony.  Although, no district business is planned to be discussed, Board Members may have one 

on one conversations and district business may be discussed in general.  No action will be taken and a 

report will be made at the next regularly scheduled Golder Ranch Fire District Board Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted By: Brooke Painter 

Date: January 3, 2019 


